
CENWP-OD        03 November 2017 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD 
 
COORDINATION TITLE - 17CGR05 MFR Cougar Fish Facility Oil Release 
NOTIFICATION DATE - 26 October 2017 
PROJECT - Cougar Dam (Fish Facility) 
RESPONSE DATE - 17 November 2017 
 
Description of the problem - At 1030 on October 26, 2017 a sheen was identified in the 
presort pool at the Cougar Fish Facility thought to be coming from a pump.  The pump 
was removed and booms were installed.  The estimated amount was less than a cup.   
  
Impact on facility operation - There was minimal impact to the Cougar Fish Facility 
and is already shutdown for the season.   
 
Dates of impacts/repairs - October 26   
  
Expected impacts on fish - There were minimal impacts to fish from the oil release.  
The amount of oil released was estimated at less than a cup and there were no fish 
observed at the facility.  The facility was shut down for the season the same week of this 
incident.   
 
Comments from agencies – No comments 
 
Final results - The Willamette Fish Operations Plan (WFOP) requires notification to the 
Services as a result of unplanned events that impact fish and was completed by e-mail 
and this memorandum for the record. 
 
Please email or call with questions or concerns. 
Thank you,  
Chris Walker 
NWP Operations Division Fishery Section 
Willamette Fish Operations Biologist 
503.808.4316 
Christopher.E.Walker@usace.army.mil 
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